
We have almost reached the end of the year here at Rokkasho International

School and we are preparing to show our parents the work we have

completed. It has been another extremely productive year, with lots of

progress having been made by all the children. We are sadly saying goodbye

to one of our friends who will be returning to France, but in September there

will be a new family arriving which we are all very excited about. Goodbye for

now and see you in September.
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